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afternoon, otherwise they juggled later some harmful virus inside their
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our digital library an online entry to it is set as public fittingly you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in combination countries,
allowing you to acquire the most less latency period to download any of our
books when this one. Merely said, the libanius autobiography and selected
letters 1 is universally compatible as soon as any devices to read.
Forbearance and Compulsion Maijastina Kahlos 2013-03-14 Most surveys of
religious tolerance and intolerance start from the medieval and early modern
period, either passing over or making brief mention of discussions of religious
moderation and coercion in Greco-Roman antiquity. Here Maijastina Kahlos widens
the historical perspective to encompass late antiquity, examining ancient
discussions of religious moderation and coercion in their historical contexts.
The relations and interactions between various religious groups, especially
pagans and Christians, are scrutinized, and the stark contrast often drawn
between a tolerant polytheism and an intolerant Christianity is replaced by a
more refined portrait of the complex late antique world.
Christ in the Life and Teaching of Gregory of Nazianzus Andrew Hofer, O.P.
2013-08-29 This book examines how Gregory of Nazianzus, a fourth-century Greek
writer famed as 'the Theologian' in the Christian tradition, expressed the
mystery of Christ in terms of his own life. It studies Gregory's three genres
of writing (orations, poems, and letters) and shows how Gregory developed an
'autobiographical Christology'.
Parrhesia 2018-12-10 Freedom of speech is a fundamental right in many
societies, yet also highly contested. It can only be appreciated if its
historical development is considered. Parrhesia offers case studies in freedom
of speech, its understanding and exercise throughout history.
Becoming Christian Raymond Van Dam 2011-12-30 In a richly textured
investigation of the transformation of Cappadocia during the fourth century,
Becoming Christian: The Conversion of Roman Cappadocia examines the local
impact of Christianity on traditional Greek and Roman society. The Cappadocians
Basil of Caesarea, Gregory of Nyssa, Gregory of Nazianzus, and Eunomius of
Cyzicus were influential participants in intense arguments over doctrinal
orthodoxy and heresy. In his discussion of these prominent churchmen Raymond
Van Dam explores the new options that theological controversies now made
available for enhancing personal prestige and acquiring wider reputations
throughout the Greek East. Ancient Christianity was more than theology,
liturgical practices, moral strictures, or ascetic lifestyles. The coming of
Christianity offered families and communities in Cappadocia and Pontus a
history built on biblical and ecclesiastical traditions, a history that
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justified distinctive lifestyles, legitimated the prominence of bishops and
clerics, and replaced older myths. Christianity presented a common language of
biblical stories and legends about martyrs that allowed educated bishops to
communicate with ordinary believers. It provided convincing autobiographies
through which people could make sense of the vicissitudes of their lives. The
transformation of Roman Cappadocia was a paradigm of the disruptive
consequences that accompanied conversion to Christianity in the ancient world.
Through vivid accounts of Cappadocians as preachers, theologians, and
historians, Becoming Christian highlights the social and cultural repercussions
of the formation of new orthodoxies in theology, history, language, and
personal identity.
Holy Bishops in Late Antiquity Claudia Rapp 2013-08-21 Between 300 and 600,
Christianity experienced a momentous change from persecuted cult to state
religion. One of the consequences of this shift was the evolution of the role
of the bishop—as the highest Church official in his city—from model Christian
to model citizen. Claudia Rapp's exceptionally learned, innovative, and
groundbreaking work traces this transition with a twofold aim: to deemphasize
the reign of the emperor Constantine, which has traditionally been regarded as
a watershed in the development of the Church as an institution, and to bring to
the fore the continued importance of the religious underpinnings of the
bishop's role as civic leader. Rapp rejects Max Weber’s categories of
“charismatic” versus “institutional” authority that have traditionally been
used to distinguish the nature of episcopal authority from that of the ascetic
and holy man. Instead she proposes a model of spiritual authority, ascetic
authority and pragmatic authority, in which a bishop’s visible asceticism is
taken as evidence of his spiritual powers and at the same time provides the
justification for his public role. In clear and graceful prose, Rapp provides a
wholly fresh analysis of the changing dynamics of social mobility as played out
in episcopal appointments.
Among the Gentiles Luke Timothy Johnson 2009-01-01 Presenting a fresh inquiry
into early Christianity and Greco-Roman paganism, Luke Timothy Johnson begins
with a broad definition of religion as a way of life organized around
convictions and experiences concerning ultimate power.
The Early Christian Book (CUA Studies in Early Christianity) William E.
Klingshirn 2007 Written by experts in the field, the essays in this volume
examine the early Christian book from a wide range of disciplines: religion,
art history, history, Near Eastern studies, and classics.
Early Christianity in Athens, Attica, and Adjacent Areas Cilliers Breytenbach
2022-11-14 This volume focuses on the rise and expansion of Christianity in
Athens, Attica, and adjacent areas, from the Pauline mission until the closing
of the philosophical schools under Justinian I. It takes into account all
relevant literary, epigraphical, and archaeological evidence.
The Oxford Handbook of Maximus the Confessor Pauline Allen 2015-03-26 Maximus
the Confessor (c.580-662) has become one of the most discussed figures in
contemporary patristic studies. This is partly due to the relatively recent
discovery and critical edition of his works in various genres, including On the
Ascetic Life, Four Centuries on Charity, Two Centuries on Theology and the
Incarnation, On the 'Our Father', two separate Books of Difficulties, addressed
to John and to Thomas, Questions and Doubts, Questions to Thalassius, Mystagogy
and the Short Theological and Polemical Works. The impact of these works
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reached far beyond the Greek East, with his involvement in the western
resistance to imperial heresy, notably at the Lateran Synod in 649. Together
with Pope Martin I (649-53 CE), Maximus the Confessor and his circle were the
most vocal opponents of Constantinople's introduction of the doctrine of
monothelitism. This dispute over the number of wills in Christ became a contest
between the imperial government and church of Constantinople on the one hand,
and the bishop of Rome in concert with eastern monks such as Maximus, John
Moschus, and Sophronius, on the other, over the right to define orthodoxy. An
understanding of the difficult relations between church and state in this
troubled period at the close of Late Antiquity is necessary for a full
appreciation of Maximus' contribution to this controversy. The editors of this
volume aim to provide the political and historical background to Maximus'
activities, as well as a summary of his achievements in the spheres of theology
and philosophy, especially neo-Platonism and Aristotelianism.
Emperor and Author Nicholas J. Baker-Brian 2012-12-31 This volume offers the
first comprehensive analysis in English of all the writings of Julian (r. AD
361-363), the last pagan emperor of Rome, noted for his frontal and selfconscious challenge to Christianity. The book also contains treatments of
Julian's laws, inscriptions, coinage, as well as his artistic programme. Across
nineteen papers, international specialists in the field of Late Antique Studies
offer original interpretations of an extraordinary figure: emperor and
philosopher, soldier and accomplished writer. Julian, his life and writings,
are here considered as parts of the tumult in politics, culture and religion
during the Fourth Century AD. New light is shed on Julian's distinctive
literary style and imperial agenda. The volume also includes an up-to-date,
consolidated bibliography.
Greek and Roman Education Mark Joyal 2022-01-31 Modern western education finds
its origins in the practices, systems and schools of the ancient Greeks and
Romans. It is in the field of education, in fact, that classical antiquity has
exerted one of its clearest influences on the modern world. Yet the story of
Greek and Roman education, extending from the eighth century B.C. into the
Middle Ages, is familiar in its details only to relatively few specialists.
Containing nearly 300 translated texts and documents, Greek and Roman
Education: A Sourcebook is the first book to provide readers with a large,
diverse and representative sample of the primary evidence for ancient Greek and
Roman education. A special feature of this Sourcebook is the inclusion not only
of the fundamental texts for the study of the subject, but also unfamiliar
sources that are of great interest but are not easily accessible, including
inscriptions on stone and Greek papyri from Egypt. Introductions to each
chapter and to each selection provide the guidance which readers need to set
the historical periods, themes and topics into meaningful contexts. Fully
illustrated and including extensive suggestions for further reading, together
with an index of passages explored, students will have no further need for any
other sourcebook on Greek and Roman education.
Laughter on the Fringes Anna Peterson 2019-02-01 This book examines the impact
that Athenian Old Comedy had on Greek writers of the imperial era. It is
generally acknowledged that imperial-era Greeks responded to Athenian Old
Comedy in one of two ways: either as a treasure trove of Atticisms or as a
genre defined by and repudiated for its aggressive humor. Worthy of further
consideration, however, is the degree to which both approaches, and
particularly the latter one that relegated Old Comedy to the fringes of the
literary canon, led authors to engage with the ironic and self-reflexive humor
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of Aristophanes, Eupolis and Cratinus. Authors ranging from serious moralizers
(Plutarch and Aelius Aristides) to comic writers in their own right (Lucian,
Alciphron) to other figures not often associated with Old Comedy (Libanius)
adopted aspects of the genre to negotiate power struggles, facilitate literary
and sophistic rivalries, and as a model for autobiographical writing. To
varying degrees, these writers wove recognizable features of the genre (e.g.
the parabasis, its agonistic language, the stage biographies of the individual
poets) into their writings. The image of Old Comedy that emerges from this time
is that of a genre in transition. It was, on the one hand, with the exception
of Aristophanes' extant plays, on the verge of being almost completely lost; on
the other hand, its reputation and several of its most characteristic elements
were being renegotiated and reinvented.
The Final Pagan Generation Edward J. Watts 2020-08-25 A compelling history of
radical transformation in the fourth-century--when Christianity decimated the
practices of traditional pagan religion in the Roman Empire. The Final Pagan
Generation recounts the fascinating story of the lives and fortunes of the last
Romans born before the Emperor Constantine converted to Christianity. Edward J.
Watts traces their experiences of living through the fourth century’s dramatic
religious and political changes, when heated confrontations saw the Christian
establishment legislate against pagan practices as mobs attacked pagan holy
sites and temples. The emperors who issued these laws, the imperial officials
charged with implementing them, and the Christian perpetrators of religious
violence were almost exclusively young men whose attitudes and actions
contrasted markedly with those of the earlier generation, who shared neither
their juniors’ interest in creating sharply defined religious identities nor
their propensity for violent conflict. Watts examines why the "final pagan
generation"—born to the old ways and the old world in which it seemed to
everyone that religious practices would continue as they had for the past two
thousand years—proved both unable to anticipate the changes that imperially
sponsored Christianity produced and unwilling to resist them. A compelling and
provocative read, suitable for the general reader as well as students and
scholars of the ancient world.
Selected Letters of Libanius Libanius 2004 Libanius of Antioch (AD 314-393)
stands out as a fundamental source for the history of the Greek East in the
fourth century AD. Drawn from the 1269 letters written between 355 and 365, the
183 letters presented here play an important role in making the age of
Constantius II and Julian the Apostate the best-documented period of the
ancient world.
Christianity and the Contest for Manhood in Late Antiquity Nathan D. Howard
2022-10-31 In this book, Nathan Howard explores gender and identity formation
in fourth-century Cappadocia, where pro-Nicene bishops used a rhetoric of
contest that aligned with conventions of classical Greek masculinity. Howard
demonstrates that epistolary exhibitions served as 'a locus for' asserting
manhood in the fourth century. These performances illustrate how a culture of
orality that had defined manhood among civic elites was reframed as a contest
whereby one accrued status through merits of composition. Howard shows how the
Cappadocians' rhetoric also reordered the body and materiality as components of
a maleness over which they moderated. He interrogates fourth-century
theological conflict as part of a rhetorical battle over claims to manhood that
supported the Cappadocians' theology and cast doubt on non-Trinitarian rivals,
whom they cast as effeminate and disingenuous. Investigating accounts of proNicene protagonists overcoming struggles, Howard establishes that tropes based
libanius-autobiography-and-selected-letters-1

4/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

on classical standards of gender contributed to the formation of Trinitarian
orthodoxy.
Libanius the Sophist Raffaella Cribiore 2013-11-01 Libanius of Antioch was a
rhetorician of rare skill and eloquence. So renowned was he in the fourth
century that his school of rhetoric in Roman Syria became among the most
prestigious in the Eastern Empire. In this book, Raffaella Cribiore draws on
her unique knowledge of the entire body of Libanius’s vast literary
output—including 64 orations, 1,544 letters, and exercises for his students—to
offer the fullest intellectual portrait yet of this remarkable figure whom John
Chrystostom called “the sophist of the city." Libanius (314–ca. 393) lived at a
time when Christianity was celebrating its triumph but paganism tried to
resist. Although himself a pagan, Libanius cultivated friendships within
Antioch’s Christian community and taught leaders of the Church including
Chrysostom and Basil of Caesarea. Cribiore calls him a “gray pagan” who did not
share the fanaticism of the Emperor Julian. Cribiore considers the role that a
major intellectual of Libanius’s caliber played in this religiously diverse
society and culture. When he wrote a letter or delivered an oration, who was he
addressing and what did he hope to accomplish? One thing that stands out in
Libanius’s speeches is the startling amount of invective against his enemies.
How common was character assassination of this sort? What was the subtext to
these speeches and how would they have been received? Adapted from the Townsend
Lectures that Cribiore delivered at Cornell University in 2010, this book
brilliantly restores Libanius to his rightful place in the rich and culturally
complex world of Late Antiquity.
City of Demons Dayna S. Kalleres 2015-10-13 Although it would appear in studies
of late antique ecclesiastical authority and power that scholars have covered
everything, an important aspect of the urban bishop has long been neglected:
his role as demonologist and exorcist. When the emperor Constantine made
Christianity the official religion of the realm, bishops and priests everywhere
struggled to "Christianize" the urban spaces still dominated by Greco-Roman
monuments and festivals. During this period of upheaval, when congregants
seemingly attended everything but their own "orthodox" church, many
ecclesiastical leaders began simultaneously to promote aggressive and insidious
depictions of the demonic. In City of Demons, Dayna S. Kalleres investigates
this developing discourse and the church-sponsored rituals that went along with
it, showing how shifting ecclesiastical demonologies and evolving practices of
exorcism profoundly shaped Christian life in the fourth century.
Libanius's Progymnasmata Libanius 2008 This volume presents the original text
and the first English translation of the largest surviving ancient collection
of preliminary exercises used to teach young men how to compose their own
prose, a crucial step toward public speaking and a career worthy of the
educated elite. Graded in difficulty, the exercises range from simple fables
and narratives to discussions of wise sayings, speeches of praise and blame,
impersonations of figures from myth, descriptions of statues and paintings, and
essays on general propositions (e.g., should one marry?). It provides a unique
glimpse into the schoolrooms of the ancient Mediterranean from the Hellenistic
period to the Byzantine Empire, vividly illustrating how ancient educators used
myth, history, and popular ethics to shape their students characters as they
sharpened their ability to think, write, and speak.
What Happened to the Ancient Library of Alexandria? Mostafa El-Abbadi
2008-02-28 This book aims at presenting a new discussion of primary sources by
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renowned scholars of the long disputed question of What Happened to the Ancient
Library of Alexandria? The treatment includes a brilliant presentation of
cultural Alexandrian life in late antiquity.
Magic and the Supernatural in Fourth Century Syria Silke Trzcionka 2006-11-22
Magic and the Supernatural in Fourth Century Syria presents an in-depth
investigation of a variety of ‘magical’ practices with a focused study in the
late antique Syria and Palestine. Offering new research using both
archaeological and literary sources, and blending Classical, Jewish, and
Christian traditions from both regions, Silke Trzcionka examines a myriad of
magical activities such as: curses, spells and amulets accusations related to
chariot races, love and livelihood methods involved in protection, healing,
possession and exorcism. The information is provided with clarity and
theoretical sophistication which enables students to develop an understanding
of these beliefs and their place within the social context of the time.
Altogether, a useful, enlightening and enjoyable book which students studying
religion and/or social history will find invaluable.
Ancient Letters and the New Testament Hans-Josef Klauck 2006 This volume places
the New Testament letters squarely in the middle of all the important letter
corpora of antiquity. Chapters cover the basic letter formula, papyrus and
postal delivery, non-literary and diplomatic correspondence, Greek and Latin
literary letters, epistolary theory, letters in early Judaism, and all the
letters of the New Testament. Part I of each chapter surveys each corpus,
followed by detailed exegetical examples in Part II. Comprehensive
bibliographies and 54 exercises with answers suit this guide to student and
scholar alike.
The Chreia and Ancient Rhetoric Ronald F. Hock 2002-01-01 This volume features
thirty-six translated texts illustrating the use of the chreia, or anecdote, in
Greco-Roman classrooms to teach reading, writing, and composition. This ancient
literary form preserves the wit and wisdom of famous philosophers, orators,
kings, and poets. Paperback edition is available from the Society of Biblical
Literature (www.sbl-site.org).
The Subtle Subtext Laurent Pernot 2021-12-07 Subtexts are all around us. In
conversation, business transactions, politics, literature, philosophy, and even
love, the art of expressing more than what is explicitly said allows us to live
and move in the world. But rarely do we reflect on this subterranean dimension
of communication. In this book, renowned classicist and scholar of rhetoric
Laurent Pernot explores the fascinating world of subtext. Of the two meanings
present in any instance of double meaning, Pernot focuses on the meaning that
is unstated—the meaning that counts. He analyzes subtext in all its
multifarious forms, including allusion, allegory, insinuation, figured speech,
irony, innuendo, esoteric teaching, reading between the lines, ambiguity, and
beyond. Drawing on examples from figures as varied as Homer, Shakespeare,
Molière, Proust, Foucault, and others, as well as from popular culture, Pernot
shows how subtext can be identified and deciphered as well as how prevalent and
essential it is in human life. With erudition and wit, Pernot explains and
clarifies a device of language that we use and understand every day without
even realizing it. The Subtle Subtext is a book for anyone who is interested in
language, literature, hidden meanings, and the finer points of social
relations.
The Last Pagans of Rome Alan Cameron 2011 In a detailed analysis of the visual
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and textual evidence, this book disputes the widely held view that the late
fourth century saw a vigorous and determined "pagan reaction" to the take-over
of the Roman world by Christianity, at both the political and cultural level.
Controlling Contested Places Christine Shepardson 2019-05-14 From constructing
new buildings to describing rival-controlled areas as morally and physically
dangerous, leaders in late antiquity fundamentally shaped their physical
environment and thus the events that unfolded within it. Controlling Contested
Places maps the city of Antioch (Antakya, Turkey) through the topographically
sensitive vocabulary of cultural geography, demonstrating the critical role
played by physical and rhetorical spatial contests during the tumultuous fourth
century. Paying close attention to the manipulation of physical places,
Christine Shepardson exposes some of the powerful forces that structured the
development of religious orthodoxy and orthopraxy in the late Roman Empire.
Theological claims and political support were not the only significant factors
in determining which Christian communities gained authority around the Empire.
Rather, Antioch’s urban and rural places, far from being an inert backdrop
against which events transpired, were ever-shifting sites of, and tools for,
the negotiation of power, authority, and religious identity. This book traces
the ways in which leaders like John Chrysostom, Theodoret, and Libanius
encouraged their audiences to modify their daily behaviors and transform their
interpretation of the world (and landscape) around them. Shepardson argues that
examples from Antioch were echoed around the Mediterranean world, and similar
types of physical and rhetorical manipulations continue to shape the politics
of identity and perceptions of religious orthodoxy to this day.
The Bread Makers Jared T. Benton 2020-12-14 Bread was the staple of the ancient
Mediterranean diet. It was present in the meals of emperors and on the tables
of the poorest households. In many instances, a loaf of bread probably
constituted an entire meal. As such, bread was both something that unified
society and a milieu through which social and ethnic divisions played out.
Similarly, bakers were not a monolithic demographic. They served both the rich
and the poor, but some bakers clearly operated within regional traditions. Some
lived in big cities and others lived in small towns. Some bakers made flat
breads and others made leavened loaves. Some made coarse brown loaves and
others specialized in fancier white breads. This book offers new methods and
new ways of framing bread production in the Roman world to reveal the nuances
of an industry that fed an empire. Inscriptions, Roman law, and material
remains of Roman-period bakeries are combined to expose the cultural context of
bread making, the economic context of commercial baking, the social hierarchy
within the workforces of bakeries, and the socio-economic strategies of Roman
bakers.
Crisis Management in Late Antiquity (410-590 CE) Pauline Allen 2013-08-08
Pauline Allen and Bronwen Neil investigate crisis management as conducted by
the increasingly important episcopal class in the 5th and 6th centuries. Their
basic source is the neglected corpus of bishops’ letters in Greek and Latin,
the letter being the most significant mode of communication and informationtransfer in the period from 410 to 590 CE
Kingdom of Snow Raymond Van Dam 2002-09-27 Kingdom of Snow investigates the
impact of Roman rule in Cappadocia and the fate of classical Greek culture in
an increasingly Christian society.
Autobiography and Selected Letters Libanius 1992 A professing pagan in an
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aggressively Christian empire, a friend of the emperor Julian and acquaintance
of St. Basil, a potent spokesman for private and political causes—Libanius can
tell us much about the tumultuous world of the fourth century. Born in Antioch
to a wealthy family steeped in the culture and religious traditions of
Hellenism, Libanius rose to fame as a teacher of the classics in a period of
rapid social change. In his lifetime Libanius was an acknowledged master of the
art of letter writing. Today his letters—about 1550 of which survive—offer an
enthralling self-portrait of this combative pagan publicist and a vivid picture
of the culture and political intrigues of the eastern empire. A. F. Norman
selects one eighth of the extant letters, which come from two periods in
Libanius's life, 355–365 and 388–393 CE, letters written to Julian, churchmen,
civil officials, scholars, and his many influential friends. The Letters are
complemented, in this two-volume edition, by Libanius's Autobiography (Oration
1), a revealing narrative that begins as a scholar's account and ends as an old
man's private journal. Also available in the Loeb Classical Library is a twovolume edition of Libanius's Orations.
Greek and Latin Letters in Late Antiquity Pauline Allen 2020-08-31 This is the
first general book on Greek and Latin letter-writing in Late Antiquity
(400300–600 CE). Allen and Neil examine early Christian Greek and Latin
literary letters, their nature and function and the mechanics of their
production and dissemination. They examine the exchange of Episcopal, monastic
and imperial letters between men, and the gifts that accompanied them, and the
rarer phenomenon of letter exchanges with imperial and aristocratic women. They
also look at the transmission of letter-collections and what they can tell us
about friendships and other social networks between the powerful elites who
were the literary letter-writers of the fourth to sixth centuries. The volume
gives a broad context to late-antique literary letter-writing in Greek and
Latin in its various manifestations: political, ecclesiastical, practical and
social. In the process, the differences between 'pagan' and Christian letterwriting are shown to be not as great as has previously been supposed.
Romantic Theory Leon Chai 2006-07-31 Publisher description
Remembering Constantine at the Milvian Bridge Raymond Van Dam 2011-04-29
Constantine's victory in 312 at the battle of the Milvian Bridge established
his rule as the first Christian emperor. This book examines the creation and
dissemination of the legends about that battle and its significance. Christian
histories, panegyrics and an honorific arch at Rome soon commemorated his
victory, and the emperor himself contributed to the myth by describing his
vision of a cross in the sky before the battle. Through meticulous research
into the late Roman narratives and the medieval and Byzantine legends, this
book moves beyond a strictly religious perspective by emphasizing the conflicts
about the periphery of the Roman empire, the nature of emperorship and the role
of Rome as a capital city. Throughout late antiquity and the medieval period,
memories of Constantine's victory served as a powerful paradigm for
understanding rulership in a Christian society.
In the World but Not of the World A. Sue Russell 2019-11-20 There has been much
discussion of two dimensions of the kingdom of God in scholarship: the temporal
(already/not yet) and the embodied (spirit/flesh). Russell proposes that there
is a third parallel dimension, a social dimension. Using Victor Turner's
concepts of structure, antistructure, and liminality, Russell explores how
these concepts are consistently expressed in Jesus' teaching, in Paul's
writing, and through the writers of the second and third centuries. She
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demonstrates how, from the very beginning of the Jesus movement, Christ
followers were unique, not because their members were to live liminal lives
apart from structure, but because they lived out new antistructural
relationships within existing structures and thus transformed them. They lived
liminally within their structure.
Urban Centers and Rural Contexts in Late Antiquity Thomas S. Burns 2012-01-01
Recent publications on urbanism and the rural environment in Late Antiquity,
most of which explore a single region or narrow chronological niche, have
emphasized either textual or archeological evidence. None has attempted the
more ambitious task of bringing together the full range of such evidence within
a multiregional perspective and around common themes. Urban Centers and Rural
Contexts seeks to redress this omission. While ancient literature and the
physical remains of cities attest to the power that urban values held over the
lives of their inhabitants, the rural areas in which the majority of imperial
citizens lived have not been well served by the historical record. Only
recently have archeological excavations and integrated field surveys
sufficiently enhanced our knowledge of the rural contexts to demonstrate the
continuing interdependence of urban centers and rural communities in Late
Antiquity. These new data call into question the conventional view that this
interdependence progressively declined as a result of governmental crises,
invasions, economic dislocation, and the success of Christianization. The
essays in this volume require us to abandon the search for a single model of
urban and rural change; to reevaluate the cities and towns of the Empire as
centers of habitation, rather than archeological museums; and to reconsider the
evidence of continuous and pervasive cultural change across the countryside.
Deploying a wide range of material as well as literary evidence, the authors
provide access not only into the world of élites, but also to the scarcely
known lives of those without a voice in the literature, those men and women who
worked in the shops, labored in the fields, and humbled themselves before their
gods. They bring us closer to the complexity of life in late ancient
communities and, in consequence, closer to both urban and rural citizens.
Themistius and the Imperial Court John Vanderspoel 1995 The conflict between
duty and individual freedom
Readings in Late Antiquity Michael Maas 2000 This volume seeks to make
accessible to students a multiplicity of texts which illuminate the history,
culture, medicine, philosophy, religion and peoples of late antiquity.
Political Autobiographies and Memoirs in Antiquity Gabriele Marasco 2015-11-24
Through the examination of political autobiographies and memoirs, some
preserved in their entirety, others known only from fragments, this book offers
a fascinating picture of the way characters who stand out in history saw and
represented themselves and their own political actions.
Prosopographical studies on the court elite in the Roman Empire (4th century A.
D.) Szymon Olszaniec 2013 The work presented concludes author’s long interest
in the palace elite of the Roman Empire in the 4th century A.D. He tries to
fill the lack of modern monograph dedicated to the group of four heads of
palace administration: quaestor (QSP), master of office’s (Mag. Off.), count of
the sacred largesse (CSL) and count of the privy purse (CRP), who formed the
emperor’s council which met in the consistory of the imperial palace, thus
often being referred to ascomites consistoriani. The work uses the alphabetical
order of biograms. They contain information about: names, social and regional
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background, career, religion, family and connections, education and
professional qualifications, and collects literature concerning them.
Translated by: Jacek Wełniak and Małgorzata Stachowska-Wełniak
Late Antique Letter Collections Cristiana Sogno 2019-11-19 Bringing together an
international team of historians, classicists, and scholars of religion, this
volume provides the first comprehensive overview of the extant Greek and Latin
letter collections of late antiquity (ca. 300–600 c.e.). Each chapter addresses
a major collection of Greek or Latin literary letters, introducing the social
and textual histories of each collection and examining its assembly,
publication, and transmission. Contributions also reveal how collections
operated as discrete literary genres, with their own conventions and selfpresentational agendas. This book will fundamentally change how people both
read these texts and use letters to reconstruct the social history of the
fourth, fifth, and sixth centuries.
Theodoret's People Adam M. Schor 2011-05-17 Theodoret’s People sheds new light
on religious clashes of the mid-fifth century regarding the nature (or natures)
of Christ. Adam M. Schor focuses on Theodoret, bishop of Cyrrhus, his Syrian
allies, and his opponents, led by Alexandrian bishops Cyril and Dioscorus.
Although both sets of clerics adhered to the Nicene creed, their contrasting
theological statements led to hostilities, violence, and the permanent
fracturing of the Christian community. Schor closely examines council
transcripts, correspondence, and other records of communication. Using social
network theory, he argues that Theodoret’s doctrinal coalition was actually a
meaningful community, bound by symbolic words and traditions, riven with
internal rivalries, and embedded in a wider world of elite friendship and
patronage.
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